
Learn How SUN Bucks
Can Help Feed Kids
Over the Summer!

SUN Bucks is a grocery benefit program to help families buy food during the
summer when schools are closed. Each eligible school-age child receives a
one-time payment of $120. Children who get these benefits can also
participate in other summer meal programs.

How does SUN Bucks work?
SUN Bucks benefits are loaded onto an EBT card and can be used to buy
food like fruits, vegetables, meat, whole grains, and dairy at grocery stores,
farmers markets, and other places that accept EBT benefits. 

How do I get SUN Bucks?

Your child attends a school that offers the National School Lunch or
School Breakfast Program, and 
Your household meets the requirements for free or reduced-price
school meal benefit.

Do you have a new address?

Make sure your address is up
to date with your school and
with the Office for Family
Independence so your SUN
Bucks benefits are sent to the
right place!

Update your information by
calling OFI at (855) 797-4357Your child will be automatically enrolled for SUN Bucks and does not need to

apply if:  
They completed an application for school meal benefit and were found
eligible or 
Age 6-16 and part of a household that already participates in SNAP,
FDPIR, TANF, MaineCare at 185% FPL or identified as foster, homeless,
or migrant by OFI or OCFS.

Keep an eye out! Automatically enrolled households will receive benefits
starting in June on an existing Pine Tree card or on a new EBT card in the mail. 

For more information: Maine.gov/dhhs/ofi

To apply: Go to MyMaineConnection.gov or 
fill out a paper application at Maine.gov

Questions? Call OFI at (855) 797-4357 option 5

Manual Application

Automatic Enrollment

Don’t wait to use your
benefits! 

SUN Bucks expire after 122
days.

Maine.gov/dhhs/ofi

Most families will be automatically enrolled. If you haven’t received a letter
in the mail by June, consider applying for SUN Bucks before August 15 if:  


